
Meals will be available for Distance Learners at each school 
beginning August 31, 2020. The meal price is based on your 
child’s current lunch eligibility (Free, Reduced, Paid).  Please 
use www.PayPams.com for pre-payments to your child’s lunch 
account. Cash transactions will not occur at the pick-up point. 
Meals may only be picked-up at the school where your child is 
enrolled.  Parents/guardians may pick up meals for their child. 
Parents/guardians will be asked for the student’s name, grade 
and pin number. The pick-up location at each school varies. 
Please contact the cafeteria manager at your child’s school for 
the pick-up location and your child’s pin number before 
August 31, 2020. 

Pick- Up Times
 Middle Schools and Gaines/Transitions: 8:30–9 am
 Elementary Schools and K-8 Schools: 9–9:30 am
 High Schools: 9:45–10:15 am
*Gamble Rogers Middle School 8–8:30 am
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